Guidelines for attending events at Luton Central SDA Church
17t December 2021

General information:
Services will be shared online on YouTube and Zoom.

Requirements for those attending meetings:

Do not come to church if you are ill or you have recently been in close proximity with
someone who may have Covid.

On arrival at church:

e Your temperature will be taken using a temperature sensor ‘gun’.

e Sanitise your hands.

e Give your contact details. (This information is kept confidential and not reported
elsewhere.) For larger events like funerals, please let the organiser have this
information in advance.

e Always wear a facemask (unless you have medical exemption.)

e Social distancing: Please maintain a 2m distance from those not in your household.

Strongly encouraged but not mandatory yet:
Take a Lateral Flow Covid test within 24 hours of attending church.
Check in using the QR code if you have the NHS Covid-19 Track and Trace App.

Note:

These guidelines are under regular revision.

Please come prepared for cooler temperatures in the church as some windows will be open
to increase ventilation.

If you do test positive for Covid in the week after attending church, please notify a church
leader - e.g.

Head Elder: Douglas Davis - 07879 247634

Pastor: Bernie Holford — 07968 690706



